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Please pray for Arthur Sheehan who 
died on Saturday, July 14, at 94 years 
old. He is the older brother of our own 
Msgr. Dennis Sheehan. His funeral was 
held this past week. Msgr. Dennis is 
grateful for your thoughts and prayers. 

May Arthur share in Christ’s resurrection and be 
seated at the table of God’s children in Heaven. 

Refugee Ministry - Search for 
Full or Part Time Work 

We are asking parishioners who might know of 
possible full or  part time projects and/or employment 
opportunities to send an email to Bob Gill at 

bob.gill@kw.com. Thank you for your help and for 
your continued donations to the Refugee Ministry. 

Volunteers Needed! 
Marist Hill Nursing/Rehab facility in Waltham has 
volunteer opportunities for adults. Some of the tasks 
are friendly visits, distribution of the Eucharist, 
transporting residents to and from the Chapel, and 
assisting at Mass. For more information, call Janet 
Hutchinson, Director of Mission and Spiritual Care at 
781-893-0240, ext. 35. 

 July 22 ~ Sixteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time  

The disciples return to tell Jesus about the work he 
had sent them to do. Take a few moments today to 
look back over the past week to those times when 
you, like the disciples, did works of charity or mercy. 
Offer a prayer of gratitude to God for those times you 
spoke a healing word, or offered comfort to a person 
in their loss, or welcomed a newcomer to your parish. 
Ask for the grace to respond to the opportunities that 
will arise for you this week.   

 

From Fr. Dan, Administrator 

Dear Friends, 

          The Festa was a great success. Thanks to all 
who made it happen. 

          Sacred Heart and Our Lady’s – Two 
Parishes with hospitality: “People will forget what 
you said, forget what you did, but people will never 
forget how you made them feel.” We hope we make 
you feel at home. We are so glad you are here. 

            Pope Francis – looking on the positive side: 
“The saints do not waste energy complaining about 
the failings of others; they can hold their tongue 
before the faults of their brothers and sisters, and 
avoid the verbal violence that demeans and mistreats 
others. Saints hesitate to treat others harshly; they 
consider others better than themselves (cf. Phil 2:3).  
It is not good when we look down on others like 
heartless judges, lording it over them and always 
trying to teach them lessons. That is itself a subtle 
form of violence. Saint John of the Cross proposed a 
different path: “Always prefer to be taught by all, 
rather than to desire teaching even the least of all”. 
And he added advice on how to keep the devil at bay: 
“Rejoice in the good of others as if it were your own, 
and desire that they be given precedence over you in 

all things; this you should do wholeheartedly. You 
will thereby overcome evil with good, banish the 
devil, and possess a happy heart. Try to practice this 
all the more with those who least attract you.” 

            God, talking to one of his angels said: I just 
created a 24-hour period of alternating light and 
darkness on Earth.” The angel replied, “What are you 
going to do now?” God said, “Call it a day.”  

 Use Kind Words: “Words are the mind’s 
food. As you speak, so others feel. Your words can 
inflict damage, or they can soothe and heal.  Anger-
laced words fill your cup of regret, while kind words 
are an oasis for others. Choose your words carefully.” 
– Sood, Amit. 

          Sports: As I wr ite this (July 15, 3pm) The 
Sox having been hitting grand slams with incredible 
regularity. They are the best team in Baseball and are 
on pace for a record 114 wins this season! France 
won the World Cup – the most watched sporting 
event in the world. Who is winning the British Open 
this Weekend? Pats open training camp this 
Thursday! 

 Love and God bless you! 
 Fr. Dan 

New & Ongoing in Our Community 

Marriage Banns 
Sacred Heart and Our Lady’s Collaborative is pleased 
to announce the following upcoming marriages: 

Brianna Doherty & Luca Frabizio 

Amanda Kiddie and Thomas Parker 

Danielle Sullivan and Nicholas Thebeau 

Natalia Perdomo and Peter McManus 

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=%E2%80%9CPeople+will+forget+what+you+said%2C+forget+what+you+did%2C+but+people+will+never+forget+how+you+made+them+feel%E2%80%9D+-+Maya+Angelou+via+%40ignitetweet&source=clicktotweet&related=clicktotweet
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=%E2%80%9CPeople+will+forget+what+you+said%2C+forget+what+you+did%2C+but+people+will+never+forget+how+you+made+them+feel%E2%80%9D+-+Maya+Angelou+via+%40ignitetweet&source=clicktotweet&related=clicktotweet
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=%E2%80%9CPeople+will+forget+what+you+said%2C+forget+what+you+did%2C+but+people+will+never+forget+how+you+made+them+feel%E2%80%9D+-+Maya+Angelou+via+%40ignitetweet&source=clicktotweet&related=clicktotweet
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Care for Creation 
Recently we have had a number of broiling hot days 
that generated “peak events”: time periods when 
everyone is trying to get cool by using a lot of 
electricity at once. This causes a strain on the electric 
grid. To keep up with the demand, grid operators turn 
to more dirty fossil-fueled power plants. Here’s what 
you can do now to help “Shave the Peak” and reduce 
the need for dirty generation. Efficiency actions you 
can take from 3:00-8:00pm on a very hot day: 
1. Turn your A/C up a few degrees. Use fans to stay 

cool. 
2. Delay washing or drying laundry until tomorrow 

or after 8pm. 
3. Delay running the dishwasher. 
4. Delay charging an electric car. 
5. Turn off lights and appliances when not in use. 
6. Switch off “energy vampires” (like entertainment 

and computer stations not in use) 
You can sign up with Mass Energy Consumers 
Alliance to receive “Shave the Peak” text or email 
messages with reminders the day before a very hot 
day. (From the Boston Catholic Climate Movement) 

Monthly Mass for the Sick 
The next Monthly Mass for the Sick, sponsored by 
the Mass for the Sick ministry of Sacred Heart and 

Our Lady Help of Christians Church, will be 
on Monday, July 23, at 6:30pm at Our Lady’s 
Church. Fr. Adrian Milik, our Parochial Vicar, will 

celebrate the Mass and Anointing of the Sick. 
Following refreshments, Fr. Adrian will share his 
pictures and “Impressions of Japan”. The evening is 
designed to bring joy, hope, and peace to those living 

with serious/chronic illness, and their caregivers, 
family, and friends. The Mass and program will both 
be held downstairs at Our Lady’s Church. For 

questions or more information, please contact Pat 
Enright at 617-467-4482 or pme1130@aol.com, or 
Lorraine Higgins at higlor1@msn.com or 617-244-

0267, or the parish offices. All are welcome! 

New & Ongoing in Our Community 

Through Monday, September 3: 
Summer Daily Mass Schedule 

We are now in our revised daily Mass schedule: 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 7:00am at Our Lady’s 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday at 9:00am at Sacred   
         Heart in the lower church 
 

The revised schedule will run through Monday, 
September 3 (Labor Day). Contact the parish offices 
with any questions. 

There are flyers at the doors of the churches listing 
additional Mass times at other area parishes. 

Summer Prayer 
Father, Creator of all, thank You for summer! 

Thank you for the warmth of the sun 
and the increased daylight. 

Thank You for the beauty I see all around me 
and for the opportunity to be outside  

and enjoy Your creation. 
Thank You for the increased time I have  

to be with my friends and family, 
and for the more casual pace of the summer season. 

Draw me closer to You this summer. 
Teach me how I can pray 

no matter where I am or what I am doing. 
Warm my soul with the awareness of Your presence 

and light my path with Your Word and Counsel. 
As I enjoy Your creation, create in me 

a pure heart and a hunger and a thirst for You. 
We ask this in Jesus’ name. Amen. 

Collaborative Picnic 

Our Annual Sacred Heart and Our Lady’s 
Collaborative Picnic this year will be Sunday, 
September 23, from 12:00pm to 3:00pm on the 
front lawn of Our Lady’s Church. All are welcome! 

If you attended last year and enjoyed the day, please 
spread the word about our picnic to your neighbors 
and friends. We will supply hamburgers, hot dogs 
& ice cream; you supply soft drinks and any other 
foods your family will enjoy. If you would like to 
share a finger food dessert or salad with other 
people, bring it along; we will have tables set up for 
your items.  

Bring your blanket and chairs and enjoy an 
afternoon of fun; there will be games, races, pony 
rides and more. If you would like to make a 
monetary donation to help defray the expenses of 
the picnic, please make your check payable to “Our 
Lady’s” with “picnic” written on the memo line. 
Donations can dropped in the collection baskets or 
mailed to the parish office.  

Note: Grill closes at 2:30pm. 
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If you have ever learned a second language, you know 
that some concepts do not translate perfectly. I have 
always loved discovering those words and phrases in 
Spanish that more precisely convey meaning than their 
corresponding English. The feeling is akin to becom-
ing privy to a small but special secret—only these are 
the secrets you want to share with others, hoping they 
provide a similar sense of excitement and insight. 

For me, certain lines of the Mass said in Spanish 
prompt this discovery. I only started learning Spanish 
in high school, but it didn’t take me long to fall in love 
with the language. Through various extended immer-
sions, I have had my fair share of exposure to the 
Mass in Spanish. And while there was indeed a learn-
ing curve, I did eventually move from mumbling unin-
telligibly to confidently joining my voice with others 
in our response as a unified congregation. 

In the very beginning of the Eucharistic Prayer, a dia-
logue occurs between the priest and the congregation. 
In English: 

Priest: The Lord be with you. 
People: And with your spirit. 
Priest: Lift up your hearts. 
People: We lift them up to the Lord. 
Priest: Let us give thanks to the Lord our God. 
People: It is right and just. 

From here, there are several different versions of the 
prayer the priest may recite, the most common of 
which goes on to affirm, “It is truly right and just, our 
duty and our salvation...to give you thanks.” 

This exchange evokes a slightly different meaning in 
Spanish. The congregation proclaims the last line of 
this prayer as, “Es justo y necesario.” It is just and 
necessary. I remember how striking I found this word-
ing the first time I truly understood it. In English, 
“right” and “just” can be used synonymously. Alt-
hough the two words together bring out deeper mean-
ing than either would alone, the Spanish translation 
leads me to deeper reflection. Not only is it right and 
just to give our praise and thanks to God; it is neces-
sary. Not only is it something we should do, it is some-
thing we must do, as “our duty and our salvation.” 

Understanding this declaration as a necessity changes 
how I view the Eucharistic Prayer as a whole. While 
we thank God for the many gifts in our lives in this 
introductory dialogue, we also realize it is necessary to 
thank him for the gift of our lives as they are redeemed 

in his son Jesus Christ. In a particular way during this 
exchange, we are called to thank God in advance for 
the great miracle about to occur in the Eucharistic sac-
rifice. 

Even when attending Mass in English now, I recall 
how a posture of humility and thanksgiving is just and 
necessary to truly enter into the sacrament of the Eu-
charist. Since the Liturgy of the Eucharist is so central 
to the Mass, its words help me see why going to Mass 
is essential to our faith. Going to Mass and re-
ceiving the Eucharist is right and just and 
necessary to living our faith. We don’t go 
simply because we should; rather, we must attend 
Mass each Sunday if we desire to bring about right 
relationship in this world and the next. We must ap-
proach the Eucharistic sacrifice with humility if we 
wish to bring that humility into our encounters. We 
must receive Christ’s self-gift in the Eucharist to be 
self-giving love in the world. Our weekly celebration 
is more than a momentary celebration of God’s good-
ness—it enlivens communities throughout the week 
and the year to be strong in faith and to live the good 
news, thankful for the sacrificial mystery in which we 
have taken part. 

We give God thanks and praise before receiving the 
Eucharist because it is right and just, but also, as the 
Spanish translation reminds us, because it is neces-
sary. This necessity is echoed in the relationship be-
tween attending Mass and living out our Catholic 
faith. We go to Mass because it’s right. We go to Mass 
because it’s just. But we also go because it is neces-
sary to live a Christian life, giving praise and thanks to 
God. 

-Laura Camarata  

The Mass for Millennials: “It Is Right and Just” 

The above reflection first appeared online through the Center for Liturgy at the University of Notre Dame and can be read in its entirety at http://
churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search. While it was originally written for an audience of college and graduate students, 
the beauty of the Mass is something that we can all consider and savor. We hope that you enjoy these reflections, consider prayerfully how you are 
called to engage or reengage in the Mass, and share these words with your loved ones. Timothy P. O’Malley is the owner of this content.  

http://churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search
http://churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search
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Beyond Our Walls 

Annual Silver & Golden 
Anniversary Mass  

Cardinal Seán O'Malley, O.F.M. Cap., invites all couples 
of the Archdiocese of Boston who are marking their 25th 
and 50th wedding anniversaries to attend the annual 
Silver and Golden Anniversary Mass and celebration on 
Sunday, October 28, 2018, at 4:00pm at St. Mary Parish 
in Waltham. The Mass includes a renewal of marriage 
vows by all participating anniversary couples with all 
family members, friends, and guests welcome. 
Anniversary couples are asked to register; other guests do 
not need to do so. For more information, please visit 
bostoncatholic.org/weddinganniversarymass or contact 
Kelly Tolman at 617-746-5803 or ktolman@rcab.org. 

Archdiocesan Addiction Recovery 
Pastoral Support Services  

The Archdiocesan Addiction Recovery Pastoral Support 
Services (AARPSS) is a ministry of the Archdiocese of 
Boston and collaborates with various agencies and 
organizations to assist parishes in serving the needs of 
those struggling with addiction including their families 
and loved ones. We seek to educate, prevent, treat, and 
find solutions for the disease of addiction. For more info, 
visit www.aarpss.org or email 
aarpss@stjosephboston.org. 

World Youth Day Registration  
Deadline Extended 

Join Cardinal Seán O'Malley, Pope Francis, and young 
Catholics from around the world in Panama for the 15th 
World Youth Day Pilgrimage in January 2019. WYD is a 
week-long cultural and spiritual opportunity for youth and 
young adults to pray with and gain inspiration from Pope 
Francis and Catholic leaders from around the globe. 
Participants strengthen their faith in a dynamic 
evangelization environment which affirms the power and 
presence of the Church in the world today. To register, 
visit diciplesinmission.com/wyd19 or email Mike Drahos 
at mdrahos@rcab.org. 

Transformed in Love  
Marriage Prep 

Transformed in Love for engaged couples is the 
Archdiocesan program for marriage preparation. For 
upcoming 2018 dates, locations, and registration 
information, visit bostoncatholic.org/familylife or contact 
Liz Cotrupi at ecotrupi@rcab.org. 

©2018 TJB catholickidsbulletin.com 

Psalm: Trace the words and 

learn to pray like Jesus! 

Learn at Mass:               
Listen for the words 

“mercy” and “forgiveness” 
during Mass today. 

Gospel: People followed Jesus everywhere! He said that they 

were sheep looking for a shepherd. 

Solve the word puzzle to learn a name we use for Jesus. Then, help the lost 
sheep find its way to Jesus in the maze. 

http://www.aarpss.org
mailto:aarpss@stjosephboston.org
mailto:ecotrupi@rcab.org
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Sacred Heart News 
 

Condiments Needed! 
In July, we are collecting ketchup, mustard and salad 
dressings. Donations can be dropped off during the 
week in the lower elevator lobby OR at weekend 
Masses in either the elevator lobby or the upper 
church foyer at Sacred Heart Church. 

Help with the New Lower 
Church Conference Room  

This summer, we will be busy turning the old music 
room in the lower church into a new multi-use 
conference room. This space is open to all parish/
collaborative organizations, groups, and ministries. 
We hope to furnish the room with chairs and 
conference tables that can be arranged in various 
ways to accommodate different needs. The parish is 
looking for people who may be able to donate office 
furniture that meets this vision. If you think you can 
help, please contact Brian Romer Niemiec at 
bniemiec@sholnewton.org.  

Parish Office Closed 
The Sacred Heart Parish Office will be closed 
Monday, July 30, through Sunday, August 12. We 
will reopen on Monday, August 13. Your spiritual 
and pastoral needs are important to us; if you are in 
need of priestly assistance during that time, please 
call the office (617-969-2248) and your call will be 
forwarded to Our Lady's, where you may request the 
help of your parish clergy. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. Have a lovely summer holiday!  
 

A Summer Gift For You  
We invite you to experience the precious gift of the 
Bread of Life more deeply during the coming weeks. 
Starting next Sunday and through the end of 
August we hear Jesus describe himself as the Bread 
of Life in a different manner each week. For these 
five Sundays we encourage you to pray and reflect on 
the Eucharist throughout the Mass, and we offer 
a several new ways. Each Sunday we will sing a 
Hymn of Praise after Communion, “This is the Body 
of Christ,” to bind ourselves even more closely to 
Christ as a community. Check this column in the 
bulletin for reflection questions related to the 
scripture readings that can accompany you as you 
journey with Christ through another week at home 
and at work.  
 

10 Free Fridays Events 
The following have free admissions for July 27th: 

Isabella Stewart Gardner Museum, Boston Symphony 

Orchestra at Tanglewood, Commonwealth 
Shakespeare Company, JFK Hyannis Museum, 
Fitchburg Art Museum, Old Colony History 

Museum, Boston Athenæum, Sandwich Glass 
Museum, Arnold Arboretum, Museum of Russian 
Icons.  

For more information please visit 

www.HighlandStreet.org or call 617.969.8900 for 
times and whereabouts. 

Religious Education News 
 

Registration forms for the 2018-2019 year have been sent out to all those families who have attended CCD in 
the past.  If you are new to the Sacred Heart Religious Ed program, you may download the registration forms 
from the Sacred Heart Religious Ed website: www.sholnewton.org or pick up a form at the entrances of the 
Church.  Please remember that there is a two year preparation period required in order to receive the 
Sacraments of both First Holy Communion and Confirmation!  Contact the Michelle Solomon with any 
questions any time during the summer.  Early Registration is important for planning! 

A survey has been sent out to all CCD families to hear how to best meet your needs. Please take a minute to 
complete this survey so we have time to consider your input! 
 
May God fill you with joy and praise for the gift of His Creation this summer. 
 
Michelle Solomon, Dir. Of RE 
617-969-4031 
msolomon@sholnewton.org 

mailto:bniemiec@sholnewton.org
http://www.sholnewton.org/
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Our Lady’s News 
Religious Education Registration Began July 1! 

Registration for the 2018-2019 Religious Education Programs has now begun. Registration forms have been 
mailed home to all returning students. New students will be able to download a registration form from our 
website www.sholnewton.org.  

Please note for First Penance and First Holy Communion: Preparation for these Sacraments is a two-
year program. Although Religious Education begins in Kindergar ten, Grades 1 and 2 are required be-
fore First Communion. 

Please note for Confirmation: Preparation is a two-year program! High school students who wish to 
celebrate Confirmation must enroll in the preparation program for two consecutive years, typically - but not 
always - Grades 9 and 10. In addition, all rising 9th graders and any new 10th graders (typically Catholic 
school students) must contact Kristina over the summer to schedule a one-on-one introductory meeting that 
includes at least one parent.  

Please spread the word about our programs to family, friends, and neighbors. Thank you! 

      Rosemary Seibold (Grades K-5)   Kristina Preman (Grades 6-10) 
      617-527-7560 ext.213    617-527-7560 x216 
      rseibold@sholnewton.org    kpreman@sholnewton.org  

Another Workcamp Thank You 
from Meadowbrook Healthcare 

Skilled Nursing & Rehab Facility 

June 28, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is the second year we have had volunteers from 
the Catholic Heart Workcamp at Meadowbrook 
Healthcare. The organization is wonderful and helps 
the community in so many ways! 

The gratitude we (the team and patients here) have 
towards the wonderful group of kind-hearted, digni-
fied and generous souls we had here is unmeasura-
ble. The help we received from Veronica, Paul, 
John, Sidney, Sarah, and their fearless leader Rick 
was superb! This group came prepared, ready to 
jump in wherever they were needed, and did what 
needed to be done. They went to lunch late, called 
games for bingo, sorted, transported, prepared 
events, helped run events—and they did this all in 
just four days! 

We were very lucky to meet such a nice group of 
young adults and we want to say thank you for your 
dedication to assisting us. We will miss you all! Feel 
free to keep in touch!!!! 

Sincerely, 

Kim P., Activity Director 
and Staff and Residents at Meadowbrook 
Plattsburgh, New York 

An Open Invitation! 
Did you know that Our Lady’s has a Welcoming 
Ministry? We do! Our mission in part is to reach 
out to new parishioners with a phone call, an email 
or in person at our welcome table after Mass. We 
enjoy fielding questions, lending an ear to concerns 
and directing people to appropriate contacts within 
our parish. Are you already a parishioner 
enthusiastic about our parish, or perhaps you are 
new to Our Lady’s and interested in meeting other 
members? Why not join our Ministry? It is easy 
and happy work with training provided and a 
minimal time commitment. Please contact us at 
allarewelcome@sholnewton.org or call Paula at 
617-694-1973. 

Girls & Scouting at Our Lady’s 
Our Lady’s is exploring whether to expand our 
Cub Scout program to include girls this fall. If you 
and your daughter (Grades 1-4) are interested in 
becoming part of a program that uses adventure to 
build character and teach important life skills, 
please be in touch! 

Meetings are twice a month on Tuesdays at 6:30pm 
at Our Lady’s, with optional weekend activities 
throughout the year: hiking; campouts; Pinewood 
Derby; nights at the museum, zoo, and aquarium; 
food drives and other service projects. 

Interested? Contact Cubmaster Jon Flynn at            
jonflynn@mac.com for more information.  

http://www.sholnewton.org/
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Our Collaborative 

Sacred Heart 
1321 Centre Street 

Newton Centre 02459 

617-969-2248 

Fax: 617-965-7515 

Office: Mon-Fri 9:30am-2:30pm 

sacredheart@sholnewton.org 

Our Lady        
Help of Christians 

573 Washington Street 

Newton 02458 

617-527-7560 

Fax: 617-527-1338 

Office: Mon-Fri 7:00am-3:00pm 

ourladys@sholnewton.org 

COLLABORATIVE STAFF 

CLERGY 

Fr. John Sassani, Pastor            

jsassani@sholnewton.org, ext. 215                

Fr. Dan Riley, Administrator      

driley@sholnewton.org, ext. 229  

Fr. Adrian Milik, Parochial Vicar  

amilik@sholnewton.org, ext. 224                                              

Msgr. Dennis Sheehan, Senior Priest in Res. 

dsheehan@sholnewton.org, ext. 239                

Fr. Michael Hahn, O.S.B., Pr iest in Res. 

Deacon Bill Koffel, Deacon  

bkoffel@sholnewton.org           

LAY PASTORAL LEADERSHIP 

Anne Marie David, Music Director  (OL) 

amdavid@sholnewton.org, ext. 227 

Erica Johnson, Liturgy & Music Dir . (SH) 

ejohnson@sholnewton.org, ext. 120                        

Kristina Preman, Youth Min/ Rel. Ed. Gr 6-10 (OL) 

kpreman@sholnewton.org, ext. 216              

Brian Romer Niemiec, Pastoral Associate 

bniemiec@sholnewton.org, ext. 111  

Rosemary Seibold, Past.Assoc./Rel.Ed. Gr K-5 (OL) 

rseibold@sholnewton.org, ext. 213          

Michelle Solomon, Rel. Ed. (SH) 

msolomon@sholnewton.org, 617-969-4031 

SUPPORT STAFF 

Ginny Arpino, Asst to RelEd (OL) & Pastoral Team          

garpino@sholnewton.org, ext.221 

Michael Bliss, Finance & Operations  

mbliss@sholnewton.org, ext. 226  

Ed Desmond, Admin. Assistant (OL) 

edesmond@sholnewton.org, ext. 250 

Gerry McGrath, Facilities (OL) 

gmcgrath@sholnewton.org                         

Sioux Mont, Admin. Assistant (SH)                  

smont@sholnewton.org, ext.110 

David Nahabedian, Facilities (SH) 

dnahabedian@sholnewton.org, ext. 127 

MASS TIMES 
 

Saturday Vigil 
4:00pm Our Lady’s 
4:00pm Sacred Heart 
 

Sunday 
8:00am Our Lady’s 
9:00am Sacred Heart 
10:00am Our Lady’s 
11:00am Sacred Heart (ASL) 
12:00pm Sacred Heart  
  Lower Church 
6:00pm Our Lady’s 
 

Weekdays including Legal Holidays 
Mon-Fri: 7:00am Our Lady’s 
Mon-Sat: 9:00am Sacred Heart    
   Lower Church 
 

Holy Days of Obligation 

7:00am Our Lady’s 
9:00am Sacred Heart 
12:00pm Our Lady’s 
7:30pm Sacred Heart  
 

SACRAMENT OF  
RECONCILIATION 

Every Saturday, 2:30-3:30pm, at 
both churches on the lower level, or 
by appointment. 

New to our Collaborative? Welcome! Please introduce 
yourself after Mass or at the parish offices. We want to 
know and serve you! We hope you will participate in our 
parishes with your prayers, presence, talents, and steward-
ship according to your means. 

Sacraments of Initiation: For adults interested in Bap-
tism, Confirmation, or joining the Catholic Church, please 
contact Fr. Adrian Milik; for high school Confirmation 
only, contact Michelle Solomon at Sacred Heart or Kristina 
Preman at Our Lady's; for older children to be baptized or 
to receive Holy Communion, contact Michelle Solomon at 
Sacred Heart or Rosemary Seibold at Our Lady's. 

Infant Baptisms: Infant Baptisms are celebrated at 
Mass or on special Sundays throughout the year. Parents 
are asked to call the parish offices to begin the process. A 

program of preparation is offered for all parents. For more 
information, please visit our website. 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the par ish offic-
es at least 6 months in advance. A preparation program is 
offered to all couples. For more information, please visit 
our website. 

Pastoral Care of the Sick: We are most eager  to help 
anyone who cannot celebrate Mass with us in church. If 
you wish to receive the Sacraments of the Anointing of the 
Sick, Eucharist, or Reconciliation, please call the parish 
offices. Please also notify us of hospitalizations, so that we 
may be of help. 

Saint Vincent de Paul Society: For  more information, 
email svdp@sholnewton.org or call 617-527-7560 x255. 
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Mass Schedule and Intentions  
Priests’ schedule is subject to change 

  In your prayers, please remember  
Arthur Sheehan 

Eleanor M. Moschella 

Ann Marie Daley 
Robert J. Pignatelli, Sr. 

and all who have died. 

May they experience the new life  
promised by Christ’s Paschal victory. 

Scripture Readings for the Week 
also found at usccb.org 

 

22 SUN Jer 23:1-6/Eph 2:13-18/Mk 6:30-34 
23 Mon Mi 6:1-4, 6-8/Mt 12:38-42 
24 Tue Mi 7:14-15, 18-20/Mt 12:46-50 
25 Wed 2 Cor 4:7015/Mt 20:20-28 
26 Thu Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13/Mt 13:10-17 
27 Fri Jer 3:14-17/Mt 13:18-23 
28 Sat Jer 7:1-11/Mt 13:24-30 
29 SUN 2 Kgs 4:42-44/Eph 4:1-6/Jn 6:1-15 

Saturday, July 21 

9:00am - Sacred Heart - For the Sick of the Parish 
Immediately following Mass: Rosary, Exposition, Adoration & 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, ending at 10:30am 
 

4:00pm - Our Lady’s (Fr. Adrian Milik) 

 Erminio DiDuca 

 Frank Johnson 

 John, Louisa, Paul & Elena Volante 

 Nancy Beatrice Bottari 

4:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. Michael Hahn) 

 Charles & Frances Gale 

 Pat & Bob Daley 

 

Sunday, July 22—16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. John Sassani) 

 Frank & Anna Cammarata 

 Anna & Anthony Lucenta 

9:00am - Sacred Heart (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan) 

 Deceased Members of Saint Francis Guild 

10:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. Adrian Milik) 

 Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Antonellis, Gloria Gregorio 

 Annie & Nick Tricomi, Josephine Covino 

 Danny & Helen Battista, Robert Battista 

 Maria, John & Robin Battista 

 Joseph & Maria DeFilippo 

 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Battista 

 Mr. & Mrs. Larry Baeringer 

 Mr. & Mrs. Vincenzo D’Avena 

 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Battista 

11:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Shawn Carey) 

 Deceased Members of the Parish 

12:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. John Sassani) 

 David Regan & Jennifer Regan 

6:00pm - Our Lady’s (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan) 

 Elizabeth Cook 

 Jorge Lopez-Falcon, Pierre Paul Benedetti 

 Jose & Cecilia Matos 

Monday, July 23 

7:00am - Our Lady’s - For  All Military Personnel 
 

Tuesday, July 24 

9:00am - Sacred Heart - For  All Emergency Personnel 

Wednesday, July 25 

7:00am - Our Lady’s - Robert G. Duffy - 3rd Anniversary 

Thursday, July 26 

9:00am - Sacred Heart -  For Victims of Abuse 

Friday, July 27 

7:00am - Our Lady’s - Patrick James Fahey 

   Anna N. Angelucci 

   Frances Proia 

Saturday, July 28 

9:00am - Sacred Heart - For the Sick of the Parish 
Immediately following Mass: Rosary, Exposition, Adoration & 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, ending at 10:30am 
 

4:00pm - Our Lady’s (Fr. Dan Riley) 

 Hugh MacKinnon 

 Erminio DiDuca & Family 

 Antonio & Serafina Rossi 

 Caterina & Alessandro Sera 

 Guido & Susan Bartolomucci, Leona Bartolomucci 

 Nancy & Richard Conboy Jr. 

4:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. Fr. Adrian Milik) 

 Lucia Capodilupo & Edmund Capodilupo 

 

Sunday, July 29—17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00am - Our Lady’s (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan) 

 Domenica Cellucci 

9:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Adrian Milik) 

 Deceased Members of St. Francis Guild 

10:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. John Sassani) 

 Renato DeStefano 

 Anna N. Angelucci 

11:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Shawn Carey) 

 Deceased Members of the Parish 

12:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. Dan Riley) 

 Deceased Members of the Parish 

6:00pm - Our Lady’s (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan) 

 Pierre & Alix Deguise 

 Carlos & Maria Baiz 


